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July 2019
End of Summer Term 2019
Dear Parent/Carer

As we approach the end of term there are a few important timings you may wish to note.

The summer term ends on Tuesday 23 July at 12.10pm. A school lunch will be available for students who wish to take a school meal. All students should be home by 1.00pm at the latest.

The autumn term starts on Tuesday 3 September at the following times: year 7 and year 13 - 8.55am; years 8-11 - 11.20am.  Students in year 12 start the term earlier on Monday 2 September at 12am as part of their induction into the sixth form.

The reason for phasing the start is to support students as they meet with their new tutors, complete the school uniform check, have their photograph taken and receive their new timetables. Students in Years 7 to 11 must report on the main school yard at the above times. Sixth form students will report to the sixth form as normal. 

At the start of the next academic year we will be launching ‘Insight’, an online system which will allow parents to be kept up to date on the progress, homework and behaviour of their children. This system will also allow parents easier access to key school contacts and school events. Can I take this opportunity remind you all that our uniform can only be supplied by one company; ‘Monkhouse’.  

Finally, it just remains for me to thank you all for your continued support. I look forward to September and the promise of another highly successful school year. 

Yours sincerely




Mr B. Corbett
Headteacher
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Headteacher: Mr B Corbett, MA, BA (Hons), NPQH




